
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 47 / 2024 

HARRINGTON SOUND ROAD 

IN SMITH'S PARISH 

LANE CLOSURE 

FOR 

PRIVATE WALL WORKS 

FRIDAY, 3rd MAY, 2024, THROUGH FRIDAY, 10th MAY, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that Harrington Sound Road near White 

Crest Hill will have a lane closure in the eastbound lane to accommodate a private wall construction. 

The construction will commence on Friday, 3rd May 2024 and continue until Friday, 10th May 2024. 

The works shall occur between the hours of 9:00 am and 4:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be managed by Island Home Landscaping representatives with temporary traffic lights, 

cones and signs. 

Motorists are advised to use caution when travelling on Harrington Sound Road from Devil's Hole 

through to Paynter's Road. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologises for any 

inconvenience that may result. 

If you have any questions about these works, contact Ms. Pauline Desilva from Equilibria Capital 

Management at #515-2875. 

Dated this 3 � day of May 2024,

By Order ________ _ _________ _ 

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch QBE (Mil) ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


